Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Caroline Keller <kellercg@sonic.net>
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 10:50 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Concern about Draft EIR for Lake Almanor
Mr. Barnes,

| want to express my concern about the construction of Thermal Curtains at Prattville in Lake Almanor. Itis
unreasonable to assert that there will be “no significant impact” when the lake would be modified without the research
to demonstrate the impact. Shifting the structure of the lake to resolve a problem elsewhere only moves the issue from
one area to another. This body of water is much larger than the water in the areas to be “rectified” and the resulting
problem will be much greater than the solution to the original problem.

My husband and | are strongly objecting to this solution.
Caroline Keller

8102 Oakmont Dr.

Santa Rosa, CA 95409

Owners of a property: 1215 Lassen View Dr., Lake Almanor, CA



